
 Kimberworth Community Primary School Newsletter 26.01.24 

1 

 

                       

 

  

Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

At the start of the week, some of youngest children in Foundation Stage had 
a visitor who told them all about road safety. They found out about different 
safe places to cross the road and practised doing this sensibly and safely. We 
know that the road outside school can be very busy so this is an important 
life skill for them.  

Class 3 are learning about volcanoes and many of the families enjoyed a 
fantastic family learning session where they built and erupted a volcano! 
Thank you to Rotherham Creative Learning who lead these sessions for us. 
The next one is on Tuesday 20th February for Class 6. 

I have sent out a Dojo post about a parents’ internet safety meeting on 
Wednesday 7th February at 2.30pm. As a parent, I know myself it can be hard 
to keep up with what children are doing online and this will be a chance to 
share some ideas to help with this and to tell you                                                            
more about the ways we teach the children to keep                                                                 
themselves safe when using technology. I hope lots                                                            
of you will be able to come along.  

Next week is National Storytelling Week and as we                                                                                              
love reading at Kimberworth, I know we will be                                                                 
enjoying lots of stories and books at school.  

Enjoy the weekend, Miss Stothard                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

1st Feb – Times tables parents 
meeting for Class 4 

6th Feb – Safer Internet day 

7th Feb - Internet Safety 
parents’ session at 2.30pm 

8th Feb – F2 visit to Tropical 
World 

Fri 9th Feb – INSET day school 
closed to children 

12th-16th Feb -Half term holiday 

20th Feb -9am Family Learning 
for  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance champions 

this week are Class 4  

 

To report a child’s absence 

please contact the school 

office on 01709 740879 

 

      

 

Well done to our most 

regular home readers – 

Class 6  

 

     

 

Congratulations to all the children who 

were recognised in good work assembly 

today… 

Zane, Harvey-Joe, Faryaal, Finlay and 

Leo for outstanding learning  

Freya, Cohen, Taaha, Amelia, Sindi, 

Jorja, Lilly and Leo for making excellent 

behaviour choices.  

 

LOST PROPERTY 

So that we can 

return any missing 

items to you, please 

put your child’s 

name on the label of 

clothes where 

possible. Thank you 

 


